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Dear Parents,
It's time for the Children’s Disco - it will be held, as usual, in the school hall.

The times are:

Session 1 Reception 2.30-3.30pm  The disco will coincide with a
Reception non-uniform day.

Session 2 Years 1 & 2 3.45-4.45pm  Children will stay after school
and can bring their ‘Disco’
clothes to school with them to
change into.

Session 3 Years 3,4,5 &6 5.00-6.15pm  Enter by the main office
entrance.

The price will be £3.50 per child. For children in Reception, Year 1 & 2 please send
them to school with their entry money in a named envelope.

A hot dog, a drink and a sweet treat will be included in the cost of the ticket.

Children will need to stay on their own at the disco - there will be teachers and
helpers on hand. Children attending session 3 won't be able to go into school until
Spm.

At the end of sessions 2 & 3 please collect your child/children via the hall’s side door by
the infant playground, and leave the hall through the opposite door, as this avoids
congestion. Reception children will go back to their classrooms and will leave school in
the usual way.

All children must be coliected by an adult.

Thanks for your continued support.

The PTA Committee



